
Dear Fry Families,
We will be celebrating our annual teacher & staff appreciation week the second week in
May.  This year the theme is HAPPY CAMPERS!  Below is an itinerary of weekly events
along with a suggestion of ways you can contribute to the fun of showering our teachers
and staff with the appreciation they deserve!

MON 5/6 TUES 5/7 WED 5/8 THURS 5/9 FRI 5/10

HAVE YOUR
STUDENT WEAR

PlAID OR FLANNEL
TO GO WITH THE

LUMBERJACK
BREAKFAST FOR

OUR TEACHERS &
STAFF!

* The ideas above are all optional suggestions to participate in the daily themes/activities.  
If you would like to show your appreciation in different ways - please feel free!

We can't wait for all the fun to begin!
Please contact Jess Worley, (jessica.l.worley@gmail.com),

Lauren Duncan (lewalters@gmail.com), 
or Ashley Rutzen (ahilt324@gmail.com) 

with any questions.

HAVE YOUR STUDENT
WEAR THEIR 

CLASS COLOR 
& show their pride!

K: RED
1st: ORANGE
2nd: YELLOW
3rd: GREEN
4th: BLUE

5th: PURPLE

stUDENTS CAN
HIGH FIVE

TEACHERS &
sTAFF ALL DAY TO
THANK THEM FOR

LEADING THEM
DOWN THE "tRAIL

OF SUCCESS"!

HAVE YOUR STUDENT
 BRIING IN A GIFT CARD

FOR ONE OF THEIR
TEACHER'S FAVORITE
PLACES TO  REMIND
THEM THE WORLD

NEEDS S'MORE PEOPLE
LIKE THEM!

MAY 6 - MAY 10

Teacher & Staff
APPRECIATION WEEK

STUDENTS CAN
WRITE A THANK

YOU NOTE TO THE
TEACHERS & STAFF
TO REMIND THEM

HOW BEARY
THANKFUL WE ARE

FOR THEM!

THANK YOU TO OUR SPONSORS:


